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I oppose this bill.  

 

Any credits for those who use "less" energy sources, gas, etc., will not be given 

credits. Keeping up with Pacific Power's continual taxes (yes, it's in the bill), along 

with increased costs on our invoices, increasing the cap and trade taxes which 

annually increase, prove that the state of Oregon is punishing anyone who cannot 

afford to pay for, or those who are in vulnerable classes, because they cannot 

possibly pay for the "green new deal."  

 

Make no doubt, this is the new "Sin Tax."  


